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CREATE A 
LASTING 
MEMORY
WITH A BUTTERFLY IN 
OUR BUTTERFLY 
WOODLAND WALK

NOAH’S ARK
Children’s hospice



Located in our beautiful 7.5-acre nature 
reserve at The Ark, these hand-crafted 

butterflies offer a unique and meaningful way 
to remember your child. 

The butterflies are a gift to you from Noah’s 
Ark. They are designed and created by artist 
Paul Cox and are available in several colours for 
you to choose from – pink, red, orange, yellow, 
green, blue and magenta. A stainless steel tag 
attached to each butterfly can be engraved 
with an inscription to celebrate and honour 
your child. 

Your butterfly will be placed in our Butterfly 
Woodland Walk for at least one year. After this 
time, you can either keep your butterfly at The 
Ark, or collect it to take home and put in your 
garden to treasure forever. 

Please get in touch with 
your Noah’s Ark Family Link 
worker in order to organise the 
dedication of your butterfly. 

For more information please 
contact the Family Link team 
at noahs.flteam@nhs.net 
or call 020 8449 8877

REMEMBER 
AND CELEBRATE 
YOUR CHILD 



CHILD’S NAME:

YOUR INSCRIPTION (up to 20 characters):

The wording is entirely your choice, but we recommend the name of your child 
and/or a short, loving phrase or relevant date.

CHOICE OF COLOUR:

Please return to Noah’s Ark Children’s Hospice, Byng Road, Barnet EN5 4NP or 
email noahs.flteam@nhs.net 
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YOUR BUTTERFLY MEMORIAL TRIBUTE 

I would like to collect the butterfly and put in a place of our choosing 

I would like to place the butterfly in the Noah’s Ark Woodland Walk 

Pink Red Orange Yellow Green Blue Lilac Magenta
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